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Patty Shenker
02/18/2020 06:50 AM
16-1357

Dear City Councilmembers, We are unable to attend today's
council meeting but we want to share our thoughts on the full
animal ban. We wanted this years ago when LA passed the
bullhook ban- because all wild animals suffer terribly for our
entertainment & it must stop. So we are thrilled that this is finally
happening & urge your support. We are disappointed that wild
animals will still be able to be transported around for
educational/conservation events because we believe using wild
animals in this manner is a bad education & it is not conservation.
While we applaud your not allowing human-animal contact, we
think it's wrong, stressful & still dangerous to allow them to be
used this way. We urge you to rethink this portion. We thank you
for your time & attention. Patty Shenker & Doug Stoll 5441
Dubois Ave. Woodland Hills, Ca. 91367
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Comments for Public Posting: 1 ask the Council to ban the use of wild and exotic animals in
entertainment. Please close our borders those who profit from
breeding, confining, isolating, and transporting wild animals or
use pain and deprivation to force them to perform. Thank you.



